


NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
INVITATION FOR BIDS

[bookmark: Text3][bookmark: _Hlk62544079]The Maine Maritime Academy is conducting a competitive bid process for the Drainage and Sidewalk Improvements at Maine Maritime Academy Campus in Castine, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Office of Facilities, Maine Maritime Academy, 1 Pleasant Street, Castine, Maine at 2:00 p.m. July 22, 2021. A mandatory pre-bid will be held on campus on July 8, 2021, at 10:00 AM.

The project is for the removal of approximately 3,700 sf of asphalt sidewalks, regrading, relocation and installation of approximately 3,700 sf of new asphalt sidewalk, removal and reinstallation of pavers, grading and erosion control.

[bookmark: _Hlk62543973]The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities .
